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Issue 109, 19th August 2022 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the 

happenings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the pro-

gress of  projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside 

of town boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 

 

Kakabona footbridge completing soon 

The new footbridge at Kakabona of West Honiara in the Guadalcanal Province is almost complete. There are few finish-

ing jobs to be done then the bridge is set to be handed over the community. So far people living in and around the area 

are very happy to see one of their needs been come true.  

Work on the drainage system at the Kukum market is progressing well.  Work 

should be complete in the coming weeks.  

Progress of Kukum market drainage system 
Street cleaning in Honiara City  

Street cleaning in Honiara city is ongoing where workers do cleaning up 

every morning and evenings. 



News/ Announcements. 

1. Prime Minister Hon. Manasseh Sogavare welcome H.E Pedro Rodrigues Da Silva into the country yesterday.  Both leaders agree that despite their geo-
graphical distance, the two countries relationship have always been cordial and centred on common priority areas such as sustainable development, re-

newable energy, addressing climate change and oceans issues, education among others.  

2. The Minister of Health and Medical services Dr Culwick Togamana has declared that there is now an outbreak of Viral Respiratory Illnesses (VRI) in Honi-

ara and Malaita. Viral respiratory illnesses are one of the most common illnesses worldwide, which affect people of all ages with different severities. 

3. The Government has confirmed that the Solomon Islands National Broadband Infrastructure Project or SINBIP for the construction of up to 161 towers 
has been progressed with the recent signing of a contracting agreement with the vendor and contractor, Huawei/China Harbour Engineering Company 

Limited.  

 

Gizo –MSG Building Ablution Block 

Work on the MSG ablution block at Gizo is progressing well. Currently workers are 

working on block walls. Work will continue next week until its complete then they 

will turn to timber works.  

Munda town in Western Province is always clean and tidy thanks to these youths 

who are engaged by the project to do street cleaning in Munda.  

Street Cleaning in Munda 

ISDT Training in Noro 

Today is the final day for Noro ISDT training of batch 37. Participants will be 

graduating this afternoon and expected  to take up short job employment 

opportunities with CAUSE Noro in the coming weeks and months.  

Work on the new ablution block at Auki has started. The ablution block  is 

situated near the market and the wharf.   

New Ablution block is shaping up in Auki 


